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My mum babysits my cousin's children on a Thursday to help her out. Mum travels from 
South Coogee to Petersham and as result of the transport cuts she has to get off a bus at 
Randwick and change to the light rail in High Street to enable her to get to Central to then 
catch a train. Mum also has COPD which impacts her breathing and puts her at risk if she 
catches a cold. The change to transport increases her commute time and as winter 
approaches she will be more exposed to the elements whilst she walks to change to the 
light rail. 


